
 

 

 

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited 
New Delhi, India 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Extension of due date for EoI 
 
Subject: Expression of Interest for Selection of Technology Partner for the Project Zorawar- 

Armoured Fighting Vehicle- Indian Light Tanks (AFV-ILT)  
 

This has reference to the Expression of Interest (EoI) published on BHEL’s website i.e. www.bhel.com Ref 

no. EoI No: BHEL/AA/TL/0111 dated May 24 2023, seeking interest from prospective technology partners, 

who are willing to partner with BHEL on a long-term basis to address the requirements of the Project 

Zorawar- Armoured Fighting Vehicle- Indian Light Tanks (AFV-ILT) for the Indian Army. 

 

The due date for receiving the proposals against the EoI has been extended up to July 06, 2023 (Thursday). 

Interested prospective technology partners (as per clause 5.2) having proven technology and meeting the 

Pre-qualification requirements as specified in Clause 5.1 are requested to submit a response along with the 

following documents (in hard/soft copy) on or before July 06, 2023: 

a. Company Background and Presentation  

b. Product catalogue  

c. Technical features of the product offered for technology partnership  

d. Latest three years’ annual audited financial statements including auditor’s report  

e. Signed copy of the EoI along with complete Annexures  

 

In case any amendment/corrigendum issued to this EoI, it shall be notified only at www.bhel.com 

 

Contact details for submission of response and for seeking clarifications are as below:  

 

Senior Deputy General Manager  

Corporate Technology Management -TL,  

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL),  

BHEL House, Siri Fort,  

New Delhi 110049, 

India  

Tel: +91-11- 66337339 / 66337458  

Mobile: +91-7838293011 / +91-9441176267  

E-Mail: techeoi@bhel.in 
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